






  
Dear Friends and Supporters of the SPCA Cincinnati,

Thank you to our generous Donors, Staff, Volunteers and Supporters. There were many accomplishments
in 2021. We successfully transitioned away from the duties of dog warden which enabled us to focus
on humane activities and increased support of our community. We are most proud of our 98% live
release rate while our kennels averaged close to a 90% occupancy. 

We are excited about the future as we continue to expand our services in the humane treatment of
animals and delivering the benefits of the bond between animals and humans.  Your continued support is critical to our mission.

On behalf of the Board of  Trustees, I want to thank each member of our dedicated Staff and Volunteers. 

Sincerely,

Thomas W. Chatham
2021 Board of Trustees Chair
SPCA Cincinnati

A Message from the Chair


































